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Friday 10th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to remind you of the upcoming Sports Day, scheduled for the 21st of May on the school 
field. This exciting event promises a day filled with fun, competition and team spirit. 
 
Please ensure your child attends wearing their PE kit, with the addition of a plain t-shirt in the colour of their 
school house-  adding to the vibrant atmosphere of the day. 
 
To ensure that we are able to start promptly, KS2 sports day will start at 9am and will finish at 
approximately 11:30am. KS1 and Reception pupils will participate in the afternoon, starting at 12:30pm and 
finishing at (approximately) 2:30pm. 
 
In the interests of safety and security, all children will return to class and be collected, as usual, at the end 
of the school day.  
 
To make this a special celebration, we would also like to invite parents and carers to join us on the field for 
a Sports Day Picnic! If your child is in KS2, please stay on the field and your child will join you to share a 
picnic. If your child is in KS1, please arrive at 11:30am and your child will be brought to the school field to 
join you before their Sports Day begins. 
 
To ensure we have allocated the correct spaces and only bring children to the field who are picnicking, 
please complete this online form: https://forms.gle/zdx8BpL5UhMfkYKR6 
 
If you are planning to join us for the picnic, please ensure you do not book a school lunch and ensure your 
families’ food is nut-free. 

 
We encourage all parents to come along and support our young athletes as they exhibit their talents and 
sportsmanship. Please can we ask all attendees to be considerate in how they park- should they need to 
drive to the event- using designated parking bays only. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best regards, 
 
PE Team 
 

https://forms.gle/zdx8BpL5UhMfkYKR6

